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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

  

25th April 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As your child fast approaches the end of their time at Holly Hill we have developed a set of sessions to support your 
children as they make the transition to Reaside Academy. This programme, has already started and the Headteacher 
has already visited in Spring Term.  To build on this, Hayley Carrier and Rob Parslow from Reaside will be leading 
another assembly on Thursday, 5th May at 9am for our Year 2 pupils.  Following this assembly all Year 2 pupils, 
together with their teaching staff, will walk to Reaside to spend the morning meeting staff, completing activities 
and looking around the school.  They will return to Holly Hill in time for lunch. 
 
Both schools have worked together to develop this and are very pleased that after 2 years we can offer such a 
transition to the children.  There are further visits planned over this coming term.   
 
Please ensure your child is at school on time and dressed in their school uniform. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Carr 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
    


